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Thank you for the opportunity to chime in. For decades we have enjoyed our stretch 

of the river to have family fun and sports. Unfortunately the major part of the river was 

closed down by incremental steps of being able to wake surf. Our boat is 21ft. not 

more than 3000 lbs max. We understand there is two opinions to every argument, 

only one truth although. 

Please stop increment changes by forcing us away from our river. 

Thank you, Walter Bruhn 

 


